

COOPERSTOWN CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT Elementary

21 Walnut Street Cooperstown, New York 13326-1496 (607) 547-9976

Tracy Durkee Elementary Principal

September 3, 2020

Dear CCS Kindergarten and First Grade Families,

WELCOME to the 2020-2021 school year!!! We are so very excited to be able to share in your big day, even though it may look a bit differently than in the past.

Thank you for your flexibility with the device pick up change. We want to accommodate our parents! There are a couple things you should be aware of at this point:

- On Sept 9, your child will have their materials delivered to your home between the hours of 9:00 10:30 am. Your child's teacher will get off the bus in this parade and set down the material for your child on a tray for your child or you to come pick up (socially distancing). Then the teacher will welcome your child, pick up the empty tray, and head to the next stop. If you are unable to be at your home during that time, please provide a container that we can put your material in to protect it from the elements.
- Your child will not be "Zooming" until Sept 21. From 9/9 until 9/18, your child will be working on the introductory packet that your child's teacher will be labeling for you. This is a way to have a soft start for our youngest people.
- Your child will be asked on the first day to take a picture of their learning space and emailing it back to your child's teacher. This will be how attendance can be taken during those first few days.
- Your child will also have a packet of material for the remote portion once they are zooming.
- Your child may or may not be delivered a device on the 9th. It depends on whether or not they are able to get imaged in time. If they get them, there will be steps you can do to log in successfully. Mrs. Gibson, our librarian, will be our point person to get this off the ground for us. If you don't get delivered a device yet, we will notify you when they are available.

We are so very excited to begin this educational journey with you! Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions! We will see you on September 9th!

Respectfully

Ms. Tracy Durkee Elementary Principal

tdurkee@cooperstowncs.org